
Submission on Woodlawn Advanced Energy Recovery Centre SSD-21184278 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission opposing the Woodlawn Advanced Energy Recovery 
Centre, an incinerator approximately 6km from Tarago and 40km by crow from the northern suburbs of 
Canberra. 

This is an incinerator using the same technology that has been banned in most other places in NSW, banned in 
the ACT and in many countries around the world because it pollutes the air and threatens human health. 

Sydney doesn’t want an incinerator in their backyard for good reason. And it is not OK to put it in Tarago and 
the ACT’s backyard either. 

This proposal is an affront to human rights and another nail in the climate change coffin. 

Please refuse this proposal for the sake of current and future generations. 

Brenda Gerrie 

Eden NSW 

December 2022 

 


